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CLASS REPRESENTATIVES 
 
1953 – Jackie (Brown) Kenny 
JKYKNY@aol.com 
  
 
 

 
 
1954 – Betsy (Neff) Cote 
betsycote@Atlanticbb.net 
 
 

 
  1955 –  Volunteer Requested 

 
 
 
1956 – Edie (Williams) Wingate 
WingW@aol.com 
 
 

 
 
1957 – Shirley (Huff) Dulski 
sedulski@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

 
 
1958 – Pat (Terpening) Owen 
nemoamasa@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

 
1959 – John “Mike” Hall 
MGHall446@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 
1960 – Ren Briggs 
rpbjr@frontiernet.net 
 
 
 
 
1961 – Betsy (Schley) Slepetz 
bslepetz@comcast.net 
 
 

 
 
1962 – Dona (Hale) Ritchie 
Dona.Ritchie@att.net
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_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

A little reminder to all –if/when you change your email address, please let Pat Terpening 
nemoamasa@sbcglobal.net  or me know, if you want to continue to receive the newsletter. 
Too many times we only find out when you send us an email saying you haven’t received 
the newsletter in few months. Thanks, guys. 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Special Notice: 
 

We received a lot of favorable feedback on the August 2019 issue’s 
story from Elsa Coleman (60) Blades about returning all the service 
people at the end of WWII. Pat Owen had the great idea to devote 
the November 2019 issue to brief narratives of our parents’ WWII 
service and a photo of them during the time of their WWII service. 
So, please send me your emails, narratives and photos NO LATER 
THAN October 21, 2019. 
 

If you do not have a scanner, merely take a picture of the photo you 
wish to send using a smartphone, tablet or digital camera and send 
that digital image to me by email. 
 

Thanks in advance,  
Bill Rumble, Editor 
 
Memories of Bushy Park       
 
 
Robert Harrold (60) maintains a Bushy Park website at 
BushyPark.org Among the things you can see at this website 
is a “Guestbook”, in which many website visitors have left 
comments. There are many entries, dating back to April 
2007.   
Here is a direct link: Bushy Park Guest Book 
 
 
 

Hi Bill, 
 

I discovered a number of items in a scrapbook I would like to 
send to you for inclusion in the newsletter if you want to include them.  I am starting with 
the Commencement Program and the announcement of our graduation.  As you can see, the 
tape I used was not acid free, but the book was, thankfully. 
I am in the process of scanning items which I shall send along. They include pictures made 

during our class trip to Rome.  You may not know we were the first class to 
go to Rome and probably still the only one riding the train for about eighteen 
hours one way to get there.  I believe other classes flew which might not have 
been as much fun.   
Thanks for all you are doing for us with the newsletter. 
Jean Lack (59) Griffing 
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Bill, Our President Fred Milburn 
issued all seniors a card with our 
name certifying us as members of 
the Senior Class and entitled to all 
the privileges thereof according to 
the rules of the Class and signed it 
Fred Milburn.  I happened to be the 
Vice President, so I was privileged 
to work closely with him all year. 
Fred was well thought of by all of 
us.  He wanted to be a diplomat and 
was well on his way had he not met 
his untimely death the next school 
year.  The Munich plane crash took 

too many of our 
beloved friends from 
LCHS. 
  

The other two items 
are self- explanatory.  
  

Jean Lack (59) Griffing 
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Bill, these are articles were published in our school paper, “High 
Times.”  This is indicative of the quality of our typewriters and printers. 
Jean Lack (59) Griffing 
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I am sending pamphlet of the Underground, inside and out.  It was our main 
mode of travel which was the most fun.  Of course, we used above ground 
trains and buses as well. 
Jean Lack (59) Griffing 
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This is the Menu of Wimpy’s at 
Piccadilly Circus.  This was the only 
place we could find anything like an 
American Hamburger with a Coke 
and milk shake.  Actually, it was not 
much like American at all.  It was 
indeed the British version.  But it 
had to do until the arrival of 
McDonald’s which came to High 

Wycombe in the 
summer of 
1960.  Again, it didn’t 
measure up. 
Jean Lack (59) Griffing 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
--FINIS-- 


